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Marc A. Pinard, General Counsel
Direct Line: 603 657-9715

Email: mpinard@bradysullivan.com
Licensed to practice in New
Hampshire & Massachusetts

December 28, 2016

Via Electronic Mail and Regular Mail

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Joint Petition to Establish Interconnection/Transition Fund for Non-
Governmental Concord Steam Customers Docket No. DG 16-827

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find my Appearance on behalf of Petitioner, Maple Valley
Manchester Partners, LLC, together with an original and seven (7) copies of a Joint
Petition to Establish Interconnection/Transition Fund for Non-Governmental Concord
Steam customers on behalf of said Petitioner. The service list for this matter have been
copied by electronic email.

Thank you for your attention.

Very truly youtr

Enclosures

cc: Service List for #DG 16-827 via electronic mail
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